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Summary for Members 
 
 
1: Thank you to the following people who came along to help with the Clean-up day 
in September. Lots of jobs were completed in preparing the club for the new season. 
Michael & Nicky Rinnhofer; Roy & Evelyn Prosser; John Overton, Pete Roddy, Steve 
Ratheram, Jason Rainey; Gary & Alex Setchell, David & Moira Blohm, and Kate 
Hughes. 
 
 
2: Colebridge have entered 8 teams into the Birmingham League, starting week 
commencing 11th October; and 2 teams into the Leamington League, starting w/c 1st 
November 2021. The home fixtures for these teams will be reflected in the booking 
system. 
 
 
3: The coaching team are hoping to continue with organising adult coaching sessions. 
If anyone is interested in attending these sessions, please contact Ian Scott for more 
information. 
 
 
4: An additional Open Session will take place on a Sunday morning from 9am – 1pm. 
This session will commence from Sunday 7th November. These sessions cannot be 
separately booked. 
 
 
 
Thank you. 
 
Kate Hughes 
General Secretary. 
katehughes82@hotmail.co.uk 
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